
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 12:30 AM 

To: principal@yaraschool.net 

Cc: sssree018@gmail.com 

Subject: Letter of appreciation 

  

Dear Principal mam, 

When heard of virtual classes to 3rd grade, we parents were like ignorant thinking that 

it will be only a play game, but to our astonishment and equally satisfaction the 

classes went on so smoothly with good and detailed explanation in all subjects, thanks 

for the qualified and extremely good staff along with the moderators. Involving 

students by asking them questions made them active in the classes. On the whole 

thankful to the management for reaching the classes to our children in this pandemic. 

My sincere thanks to my son's class teacher Mrs Sreedha Rakesh, very calm and 

excellent mentor. 

Thanking you,  

Rahath Fathima, mother of Nabeel Ahmed Nazeer.  

 


